
From: David Michener <dcmichener@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2021 7:38 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: William Strickland <wilswebs@gmail.com> 
Subject: Neighbor comment on ZBA20-002; 801 Amherst Ave 
 

 
We (Michener and Strickland), the owners of  the historic home at 1622 Pontiac trail, support the 
request of Thomas Bray and Jeri Hollister for a variance to have a new curb cut and driveway on 
Amherst while keeping the existing curb cut on Chandler. This is a sensible request.  
 
We have been in our home on Pontiac Trail for 29 years. We support our neighbors as they work to 
improve their homes. This request is especially sensible since 801 Amherst is a corner lot with sufficient 
space for both driveways.  
 
Please enter out comments in the public record. 
 
David Michener 
 
 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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